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Locations 9020 Glenallen Gate, 9460,9480 and 9500 Garden City Road. 

Schedule 11 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, July 15, 2019. 

I am against this rezoning. This is detached home zones and the Garden City Road is too narrow to support 
more traffic which is surely going to happen. Obviously city council does not believe in the climate emergency 
that was declared. More density means twice as many cars. 
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